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Welcome Back and a Happy New Year! 

We hope everybody enjoyed the holidays and enjoyed some quality time with family and 

friends. We would love to see and share your Christmas adventures on the newsletter. 

You can send photos etc. to newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are delighted  to welcome our new pupils this term.  They have all had a great first 

week, and have settled into their new classes very well. 

 

Have a great week! 

    

                                                        

Well  Done to Hana in Josh’s class for her fantastic work in Phonics 

and Maths last week.. 

Well Done Hana ! 

We are very proud of you ! 

A huge thank you to Liquid Science Solution Ltd 

in Burnley for their very generous donation of 

£1000 to our charity The Georgia Fourie Butterfly 

Fund.  

Daniel Thompson the Finance Director, visited 

school last week and met some of our pupils.  



 

Aisling’s Class - Ayaan 

Katie’s Class –Lucie 

Samantha’s Class –Autumn 

Rebecca’s Class - Lucy 

Laura’s Class – Hussain 

Danielle/Connor’s Class –Cato 

Julie’s Class - Theo 

 Michael’s Class - Roxana 

Courtney’s Class - Alice 

Josh’s Class –Hana 

  Alex’s Class - Szymon 

Libby’s Class - Varian 

You can view all of our policies on the   

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

 

Staff Children 

Julie. A and     

Michael 

Tommy 

-                        

 

If you would like to share any news 

on the newsletter, please send      

photos etc. to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT/TRAINING 

ACES Training 

Friday 2nd February 

5-9th February  

Tuesday 6th February 

NSPCC Number Day 

Children’s Mental Health  Week 

Nibble and Natter 

Friday 9th February  

Tuesday 20th February  

School closes for half term 

School re-opens  

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February 

 

Wednesday 17th January - 3pm-4:30pm 

 
Rebecca's Class have got off to a flying 

start this term in Science. They have been 

having lots of fun , making their own pa-

per planes  and testing them on the play-

ground.  

Well Done Everyone! 

If like many of us, you have overindulged on Christmas   

pudding over the holidays and your once beloved        

Christmas jumpers don’t fit as comfortably as they once 

did then please consider donating  them to school for our 

Christmas 2024 fundraiser. 

All donations of Christmas jumpers will be 

much appreciated! 



 



Tickets are on sale now 

 






